
  
 

 

 

 

First United Methodist Church 

in Seattle is on the move. 
After 100 years at Fifth and Marion, First United Methodist Seattle is 

moving to Seattle Children’s Theater for Sundays worship at 10 am.  The 

theater is located at the Seattle Center, just one block from the site of our 

future church home at Second and Denny Way. Easter Sunday, March 23, at 

10:30, will be their last worship service at fifth and Marion. 

Two events  will be of particular interest for our friends and neighbors in 

the Pacific Northwest conference; Open House on March 8 and the “On the 

Move” sale on March 15.  Many of you have connections to the building and 

the congregation at First Church.  At our open house you will have a chance 

to tour the entire building, talk with long-time members who know the 

history and people of this amazing place,   

Shoreline Birthdays 

 for March 

 
March 10, Evangeline Digan 

 

March 10, Jason Harris 

 

March 20,  Marvita Makunike 

 

March 25, Merle Patterson 

 

March 29,  Parmod Peter 



We have a large building filled with treasures, and we can’t take all of them 

with us.  On March 15 you’ll find bargains galore at our “On the Move” sale.  

Pews, pianos, office furniture and shelving.  Hymnals and choir robes.  

Candle-holders, vases and altar cloths, books and baskets, decorations and 

toys.  If you are interested in any items we have for sale, please contact 

John Breen in the church office at any time.  You don’t need to wait until the 

public sale on March 15. 

A Seattle and United Methodist landmark is changing forever.  We want to 

share our tears and excitement with you, our brothers and sisters in faith. 

 

 

  

BOOKS, BOOKS, BOOKS 

 
You may have noticed the large bookcase in the meeting room up stairs.  It 

will very shortly be filled with books for all to enjoy.  There will be fiction, 

History, Biographies, Inspirational, plus books that help with raising children 

to coping with aging.  Do you have any books appropriate for a church library 

you would like to share?  When you see a book you would like to borrow just 

write your name on the card provided.  We just ask that you remember to 

return the book so others may also enjoy it. 

 

 

 

 

                        



 

 


